
División Cooperación Internacional
Oficina de Planeamiento y Presupuesto (OPP)

Base Beca

10408Ofrecimiento N°:

Curso:
SEMINAR ON INFORMATIZATION AND SUSTENTABLE DEVELOPMENT FOR DEVELOPING COUNTRIES

Descripción:
Established in November 2006, CIFAL Shanghai International Training Center
(CIFAL Shanghai) is a professional institution for consulting, researching and
training in the field of global economic and information technology application
approved by Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the People?s Republic of China and
co-founded by United Nation Institute for Training and Research (UNITAR) and
Regional Cooperation Office for City Information (RCOCI). 





CIFAL Shanghai has devoted itself to push forward the application of IT
technology and promote the business innovation through the investigation of the
advanced theories and methods on the 


informatization management. CIFAL Shanghai focuses on the development of
innovative training, knowledge system and ability construction. Provides the
opportunities of systematic learning and knowledge sharing to the high level
government officials and administrators through the multilateral cooperation.
The contents involve the various fields such as sustainable economy, urban
management, construction of informatization, and information technology
application etc. Our center cooperates with the institutes of domestic
governments, Chinese Academy of Science, famous universities, and international
IT leading service companies to provide the strategic and foresighted
informatization decision-making supporting service for governments and
enterprises at local and abroad. Our center is always engaged in the extensive
international exchange and cooperation with international organizations and the
relevant institutions of UN in the field of   project, technology and training.
CIFAL Shanghai has over 50 staff to ensure the high effective daily work of the
center, which includes the returned oversea experts, Doctors, Masters and senior
consultants. 





Under the open business mode of ?Collaborative and Sharing?, our center has
already completed many businesses for informatization research and consulting,
has held 6 annual forums on city informalization in the Asia-Pacific region
successfully, and has held over 20 international and domestic training
workshops. Through these workshops, more than 300 engineers and managerial
personnel from over 60 countries in the world have been trained in technologies
and management of informalization. During the period of World Expo in this year,
CIFAL Shanghai will cooperate with Bureau of Shanghai World Expo Coordination to
organize and implement several conferences and projects in the field of
information.


Through integration of theoretical and practical trainings, such as thematic
lectures, special subject, free discussion and spot investigation, the
participants will be introduced to China?s and Shanghai?s practice and
achievements in the field of informatization construction, be aware of the
status of social and economic development in China completely and objectively
and the application of information technology for sustainable development, be
built up concretely philosophy of informatization construction. CIFAL Shanghai
will seek a effective development way to informatization construction for
participants? countries with all participants together through this seminar. The
seminar is believed to further promote economic and technical cooperation in the
field of information technology application between China and the trainees?
countries, and to deepen the friendship with the developing countries.








CIFAL Shanghai has arranged abundant courses and lectures for the participants.
It is mainly related with the topics of Planning of informatization strategy and
application of Information technology in different fields of social development
(such as communication, agriculture, education and city construction etc.)
Participants will have study tour opportunities to visit the informatization
construction and several famous IT enterprises in Beijing and Jiangsu Province.




The period of this seminar held is just during the time of World Expo 2010
Shanghai China. CIFAL Shanghai will organize participants of this seminar to
visit the Expo Site and arrange to join the Theme Forums of World Expo held by
our Center.
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Disciplinas:

Fuente:

País:

Ciudad:

Duración desde: Duración hasta: Fecha límite solicitud:

Beneficios:

Idioma:

Pasajes internacionales de ida y vuelta y subsidio de tránsito con un monto de
doscientos dólares americanos para cada participante.


Gastos de alojamiento y alimento.


Gastos de transporte local derivados de las actividades organizadas.


Gastos menudos de 80 yuanes de R.M.B. (moneda china) por día.



Requisitos:
Los postulantes con rango de director no deben sobrepasar los 55 años de edad y
los con rango de jefe de división no deben sobrepasar los 50 años de edad.


Certificado médico.


Certificado de idioma inglés.


Llevar información respecto a la situación en este área del Uruguay (de 10 a 20
páginas, en disquete o CD-ROM, etc.) 


Completar todo y entregar en duplicado


Currículo Vitae y fotocopia de título


LLevar tarjetas de presentación.






Observaciones:
Solicitar formulario en  becas@opp.gub.uy  el que luego de completado
electrónicamente deberá ser impreso y en duplicado se presentará con la
documentación requerida en la Sección Becas de OPP, 7º piso de la Torre
Ejecutiva, Plaza Independencia 710, de 10 a 17.30 hs.  
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